
Pastor: Rev. Paul Treacy 

Parochial Vicar:   

Rev. Michael Barsness 

Deacon: Larry Lawinger 

 

PARISH OFFICE 

9100 93rd Avenue North 

Brooklyn Park, MN 55445 

Phone: (763) 425-2210 

Email: churchinfo@saintvdp.org 

 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

Mon-Wed: 8:00 AM - 8:00 PM 

Thur-Fri:  8:00 AM - 4:30 PM 

Saturday: 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM 

 

MASS SCHEDULE 

Weekend Masses 

Saturday Eveningñ5:00 PM 

Sundayñ  

Daily Masses 

Monday through Fridayñ8:00 AM 

Holy Day Masses 

As announced 

 

CONFESSIONS 

Monday-Fridayñ7:30 AM 

Saturdayñ3:30-4:15 PM 

Or call the parish office at (763) 425-

2210 to schedule an appointment. 

 

EDUCATION CENTER 

9050 93rd Avenue North 

Brooklyn Park, MN 55445-1406 

School Office: (763) 425-3970 

Email: schoolinfo@saintvdp.org 

Principal: Lisa Simon 

and celebrate our 
Catholic Faith, 

God and our 
neighbor, 

as disciples of             
Jesus Christ. 

Know  Love Serve 

January 24, 2016                                            Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 

w w w . s a i n t v d p . o r g  



WE ARE EXCITED TO WELCOME OUR YOUNGEST 
STUDENTS TO OUR CAMPUS FOR THE 2016-2017 

SCHOOL YEAR!  
 

At St. Vincent de Paul, our 
preschoolers will be a part of 

our School Community.   
Preschoolers will interact with 
grade school buddies, exer-

cise in the gym, visit the 
church and chapel, listen to 

stories in the library, and sing 
like angels in music class.   

In addition to on-site and off-site fieldtrips, our preschoolers will 
participate in age appropriate activities in the larger school  

setting. All potty trained 3-5 year olds are welcome to attend the 
St. Vincent de Paul Preschool regardless of religious affiliation. 

 

Pr eschoo l  I n fo r ma t ion  N igh t 
THIS Monday,  Januar y  25 

6 :00  -  7 :30  PM 
 

We will meet in the Education Center.  Parents and students  
will have the opportunity to tour the school, meet our Principal, 

hear about our Preschool Philosophy, curriculum, and  
meet teachers from our school.  

 

Free childcare will be available.   
Can't make it on the 25th, but would like more infor-

mation?  Please contact Mrs. Lisa Simon at 763-425-3970.  
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PAROCHIAL VICAR 

Rev. Michael Barsness 
(763) 425-2210 

Emai l :  f rmichaelbarsness@saintvdp.org 

DEACON 

Deacon Larry Lawinger 
(763) 425-2210 

Emai l :  dcnlarry lawinger@saintvdp.org 

PASTOR 

Rev. Paul Treacy 
Phone: (763) 425-2210 

Emai l :  f rpault reacy@saintvdp.org 

Do you feel that God may be calling 
you to serve in Liturgical ministry? 

We are currently in need of volunteers for several of the 
Liturgical Ministries here at St. Vincent de Paul.  

We are in need of more Ushers, Lectors, and   
Extraordinary Ministers of the Eucharist.  

Men and women who serve in these ministries must be 
Baptized and Confirmed Catholics. They should be  

persons who sincerely try to live the Gospel message in 
their communal and individual lives. They should faithfully 
�S�D�U�W�L�F�L�S�D�W�H���L�Q���W�K�H���6�X�Q�G�D�\���(�X�F�K�D�U�L�V�W���D�Q�G���Z�L�W�K���*�R�G�¶�V���J�U�D�F�H 

in every aspect of their lives. 

If you feel that you may be called to serve in one or  
more of these vital ministries, please contact the  

Parish Office at (763) 425-2210 or e-mail  
Steve Barnhart at: ministrypreferences@saintvdp.org. 

Please note: Keep an eye on the bulletin  
for an upcoming Altar Server training. 


